MSA 2020 Annual Meeting Postponed

association issues



9/14/2020

Sundance Mountain South Homeowners Association

9:54 AM (8 hours ago)

to Sundance, bcc: me

Good morning everyone.

I trust that you and your families are safe and well.

First, we heard you.

We heard your concerns regarding safety, risk, scheduling, access and attendance in holding the SMSA 2020 Annual Meeting as per norm.

As several of you pointed out, these are not "normal times" and therefore, we should consider "not normal options".

Therefore, due to extenuating issues and circumstances, the Board has decided to **postpone the SMSA 2020 Annual Meeting**.

Know that the Board will be meeting to discuss future options as well as a timeline and, will notify everyone once this is established.

That said, I/we are interested in understanding your concerns as well as recommendations as a whole.

Please reach out at any time to discuss, offer insight and or, if you'd like to simply chat.

Additionally, there are openings on the Board.

If anyone has any interest in sitting on the Board, please let us know.

Please stay vigilant and, more to come, Michele

President
Enjoy a Breath of Fresh Air!
Sundance Mountain South HOA
Phone / Text: 804.651.0273

Covering Roads / Wells: Steve Smith 540.975.2121 < Phone / Text> Covering Snow Plow Svcs / Back up: Tom Turner 540.624.0600 < Phone / Text>